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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 2! This term is packed with all sorts of activities. The technical issue 

with the calendar on the school website has now been resolved so please keep an eye on 

that. 

Last term we started a Stay and Study club. This is where parents can stay with their child 

and do their homework with staff available to support. This term it will be in the Year 4 

classroom on a Monday from 3:20 to 4:00pm. There might even be biscuits!  

Attendance – Fox class had the best attendance last term and will have a non-uniform day 

on Wednesday 6th November. 

Overall last term whole school attendance was 93.5% This is 1% down on last year mainly 

due to holidays being taken. 67 learning days were lost for children who were taken on 

holiday last term.  

 

Poppies will be on sale from Tuesday 6th to Friday 

8th November. Items for sale in the picture. There are 

no set prices but please be generous with your 

donations as this is for a good cause. We will be holding a 

Remembrance service for the children on Monday 11th 

November. 

 

Lost property – at the end of last term we have a large number of jumpers /fleeces 

unnamed that were not claimed. These have now been sent to charity and we will be starting 

the lost property again. Please name all clothing including coats so we can ensure they get 

back to the child. 

Uniform – A number of children are being sent to school in incorrect uniform. Only black 

shoes or trainers can be worn. No nail vanish. Please keep hair accessories to a minimum 

i.e. a small headband  



  

                                                                                                                         

 

 


